
P.G.D.A.V. College (Eve.) 

Nehru Nagar, New Delhi - 110065 

HT/ NOTICE 

faf/ Date: 08.08.2025 

TAT Go 31dHT 4T hlco 09 34414, 2025 (er-N) t 

The college will remain closed on 9th August, 2025 

(Saturday) on account of Raksha Bandhan. 

All the concerned are requested to please make a note. 

(Prof. R.K. Gupta) 
Principal 
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